
Mesa Verde median work starts
Monday Feb. 6
KASA Construction, Inc. has been contracted by the City of
Costa Mesa to perform the construction of the Median Landscape
and Irrigation Improvements Project on Mesa Verde Drive north
of Adams Avenue.

The project entails the removal of grass from the existing
medians  and  replacement  with  drought  tolerant  landscaping
coupled with a new, efficient irrigation system.

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin Monday, Feb. 6,
2017 and is anticipated to be completed in May of 2017.

Working hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Lane  closures  may  be  in  place  within  the  limits  of  work
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. on an as needed
basis.

Please  exercise  caution  at  all  times  on  or  around  the
construction job site to ensure the safety of staff, other
drivers and yourself.

Your cooperation in observing all traffic control requirements
and traffic regulations will be greatly appreciated and will
assist in ensuring the safe and expeditious completion of
construction.

The construction work will be subject to weather and may be
delayed accordingly.

We thank you for your continued cooperation and assistance in
making this much-needed project a success.

If  you  would  like  to  discuss  this  project  with  the
Contractor’s  staff,  please  contact  their  office  at  (909)
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457-8260.

If you would like to discuss this project with City staff,
please contact our office at (714) 754-5029.


